
Vote on Plan for 11-Story 
Undulating Glass Tower at 13th 

and Greenwich Avenue 
Expected Soon 

 
 
   

 

On Tuesday, March 7th, the Landmarks 
Preservation Commission held a hearing 
on the proposed design for 122 Green-
wich Avenue.  Dozens of people showed 
up to testify, almost all in opposition.  BUT 
IT IS STILL POSSIBLE THAT THE COM-
MISSION MAY APPROVE THE DESIGN AS 
IS, SO IT IS CRTICIAL THAT THEY HEAR 
FROM YOU BEFORE THEY VOTE. 
   

  Proposed building at 122 Greenwich Avenue (l.),  
         in the Greenwich Village Historic District 
 

The Greenwich Village Society for Historic Preservation is urging the Landmarks 
Preservation Commission to disapprove the proposed undulating glass design for 
122 Greenwich Avenue unless it is changed to better reflect the historic character 
and architecture of the neighborhood.  We are very concerned about the 
precedent this design would set as well as the visual impact it would have at this 
especially prominent site. 

 

YOU CAN HELP: 
 

• Write to the Commission as soon as possible, urging that they make 
changes to the proposed design to respect and reflect the character of 
the Greenwich Village Historic District.  Go to www.gvshp.org/122GrAvlet.htm 
for a sample letter and contact information. 

• Spread the word, and let the Commission know how critical this 
proposal is to our neighborhood.  Please distribute this poster or send 
people to our website for more information. 

 
For more information, go to www.gvshp.org/122GrAv.htm or contact GVSHP at 212/475-9585. 
 

To join GVSHP or support our preservation efforts, go to www.gvshp.org/membership.htm. 


